
 
 
From: Lisa MUNRO 
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 4:21 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca> 
Cc: Matthew SEREDA; Charlene CAMILLO  
Subject: DIAAC 
 
Greetings Heather, I would like to introduce myself and the Learning Supervisor that supports 
the Equity portfolio in the Thames Valley District School Board.  As Charlene indicated in her 
earlier email Matt Sereda will be assuming the role of Equity Lead for the TVDSB as Charlene 
transitions to full time work in the First Nations, Metis and Inuit portfolio. As such, I would like 
to request that Matt replace Charlene Camillo on the DIAAC Committee as the TVDSB 
representative.   
 
Can you please let Matt know when this is approved by the DIAAC Council?  I have cc'd Matt on 
this email so that you have his contact information. Please let me know if you require any 
additional information.  Kind regards, Lisa Munro 
 
Lisa Munro 
Learning Supervisor 
~ Learning Support Services 
~ Organizational Support Services 
(519) 452.2000 (ext. 20507) 
Fax: (519) 452.2485 
Thames Valley District School Board 
l.munro@tvdsb.ca 
www.lisamunro.ca 
'I will act as if what I do will make a difference.' William James 
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